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50 Derrylatinee Road

Dungannon

Co Tyrone BT70 1PS

Tel No: 028 8772 4403  Fax: 028 8772 4403

Principal: Mrs Mary McNeice

29th June 2020
                                                                    School Restart
Dear Parents
There is still some uncertainty about how schools will reopen for the new School year 2020/2021.

As a school, we would hope that the children will return as normal in Aug/Sept.  Work on this has begun with cleaning, preparing classrooms to ensure maximum space and teacher planning and training on further on line platforms.

If the one-meter social distancing rule remains in place however, we may have to explore options for the restart. Input from parents will be sought and appreciated if this happens.  The Governors and staff will be imaginative in their efforts to do everything possible to accommodate the children and ensure as much face to face classroom teaching as possible.

Again, as a School our hope is that all children will return to School as normal.

You will be kept informed of plans and progress of the school restart.

Wishing everyone a safe and happy Summer.

Mrs McNeice

